

Dear Prospective Preschool Parents,

When the time came for us to enroll our oldest child in preschool, knowing Holy Trinity had a preschool program made the process very easy for us. It was important to us that we find a high performing school in the traditional role of preparing young children for life-long skills they will focus on in Kindergarten. In addition, it was our priority that she would be learning these skills in a Catholic faith environment. The decision to send our child to Holy Trinity Preschool was one of the easiest and happiest decisions we've had to make! So much so, we chose this program again for our youngest child.

The classroom environment is very warm, inviting, and highly organized. The program addresses the importance of teachers and parents working together to reinforce the basic values of manners, respect, thoughtfulness, timeliness and work ethic in daily lessons and routines. We feel these are invaluable assets necessary for social and academic success in kindergarten and the years to come.

We were very impressed with the quality and creativity of the program's curriculum, from the art program, Spanish foreign language classes, cooking lessons, to the hands-on science experiments carried out each week! Our children felt right at home with Miss Krische's warm and nurturing spirit. Not only were our children learning basic skills in math, reading and writing, they were discovering and learning about their natural world by using the methods of science as extensions of their own curiosity! We appreciate the daily prayer and time devoted to teaching our Catholic faith encouraging them to be people of faith.

Both of our children were confident and enthusiastic learners going into their Kindergarten year at Holy Trinity Elementary School. Because the preschool prepared them so well, the transition for both children was smooth both socially and academically. We attribute the love of learning and introduction to the basic skills that was nurtured in Preschool to how well each of them excelled in the Kindergarten's rigorous coursework. They were reading well before the end of the first semester of their Kindergarten year!

We enjoyed our time and involvement in Holy Trinity's Preschool Program. We met wonderful families and some of our dearest friends. We admire the willingness of parents to come together to help whenever help is needed, from setting up for the Preschool Christmas performance, to grocery shopping for the weekly snack menu. There are always a million hands to help, and hands to hold in friendship, because Holy Trinity is a family.

Sincerely.

Renee (HT Elementary Alumnus) & lan Warner

Genie Warner

Parents of: 3rd Grade Student and Kindergarten Student proudly attending Holy Trinity Elementary

In I low